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May 26, 2020 

 
The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, May 26, 2020 using 
Zoom Meeting.  There were 5 members of the public who participated in the meeting with the 
Auditors of BDO LLP as a delegation to present the 2019 Audited Financial Statements, which were 
approved by Council. 
 
Council gave third and final readings to three bylaws: Bylaw 2020-07 Electronic Communication 
(Taxes) and the 2020 Tax Rate Bylaw and Bylaw 2020-09 amending the Rate and Fee Bylaw. 
 
The Public Security Peace Office Program requires certain policies to be in place for Community 
Peace Officers. Council was presented with four policies, which were all approved. 
 
In conjunction with the Alberta Relaunch Stage 1 requirements, Council approved the opening of 
the following facilities:   

• Town of Didsbury Playgrounds, Skatepark, Basketball Court on May 22, 2020; 
• Rosebud Valley Campground, Town Office, Community Services Facility Parking Lots and 

Porta Potties on Town land on June 1, 2020. 
 
Council had to cancel the Canada Day Celebration and the Summer Fun Program, due to COVID-
19 as they do not meet the requirements set out by Alberta Health Services. 
 
Council granted a $500 grant to the Didsbury Graduating Class of 2020 for the Grad 2020 Signage 
Campaign, and a $500 grant to the Didsbury Junior Golf Program Wind-up event. 
 

 
 


